
Seismic Public Meeting Notice 

To the Citizens and Landowners of Tensas Parish Louisiana 

Geokinetics Inc. will be conducting seismic activity in a 75 square mile area, and the area is west 
of the town of Newellton. The project covers the Buckhorn Wildlife Management Area and is 
south and east of Tensas River and approximately 2 miles west of US Hwy. 65.  The project is 
located In Township 13 North, Range 10 East; Township 13 North, Range 11 East; Township 12 
North, Range 10 East; and Township 12 North, Range 11 East. The purpose of the survey is to 
provide a high-resolution image of the subsurface geological features that will allow effective 
evaluation of possible hydrocarbon reserves underlying the project area. The survey will require 
the deployment of motion sensing devices (geophones) which would be deployed at regular 
intervals (220 feet), with spacing between geophone lines of 1,320 feet. The survey design 
would also incorporate an energy source, which would be placed at regular intervals in a grid 
pattern. 

There will be a public meeting located at the St. Joseph Community Center at 107 Arts Drive,  
US Hwy 65  St. Joseph LA. starting at 6 P. M. on June 14 to answer any questions pertaining to 
this seismic survey. 

Meeting Location:  St. Joseph Community Center, 107 Arts Drive, U. S. Hwy 65. St. Joseph, LA. 

The survey will begin around June 16, 2017 and end September 30, 2017. 

For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting contact Craig 
Warren for Geokinetics Inc. at (713) 840-3391 office or (713) 553-3489 mobile or Eric Schuster 
at (601) 738-5999 office or (662) 347-0479 mobile.  

An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at 
hhtp://www.wlf.louisiana.gov/fishing/seismic-exploration-activity-program under the public 
meeting tab located at the top of the page.   

 


